
Kindergarten Newsletter

Parent Evening - 20th September

18 - 22 September Parent teacher

conferences

Birthdays
Solenne - September 11th

Important Dates

Your monthly newsletter!

September has us learning all about our
bodies and our 5 senses; Where we are on
the map; And our PSE theme is Kindness. 

We are still working on our number
recognition 1-20 and are starting to talk
about 1 more and 1 less, in turn figuring out
the sequence of numbers. 

Handwriting: Cc, Aa, Dd, Gg, Qq, Oo, Ee
Phonetic sounds:  o,c,k,ck,e,u,r,h,b,f,ff,l,ll

This month at School
Yoga Month

We are celbrating Yoga
Month this September

Whats going on in
reading?

This term we are working on
phonetic recognition of letters in
order to begin blending the
phonetic sounds to make up a
word. We are also being
introduced to sight words.

As your child is ready we will be
sending books home to read.
Otherwise the entire class will
start in January.


